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Dear family, 

 

We hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas time this past week. We were so inspired and moved by 

the experience at last week's Christmas service and Christmas Party and just want to express our gratitude 

for everyone making it so great. We had wonderful musical performances by the students of the Colorado 

Heartland Co-op, an amazing Japanese lunch prepared by our Japanese members, awesome Christmas 

activities and Santa Clause. Also, people prepared really amazing baked goods for the baking contest. 

We'll send out photos at the monthly local highlights email. 

 

In any case, I also want to remind you that we won't be having service tomorrow. We hope 

everyone has a good end of the year. We look forward to reconvening in 2021 with new hopes and 

expectations for this new year and a chance to reflect on 2020. Adonia and I plan to give a joint sermon 

next Sunday in part to share plans for the coming year. See you soon! 

 

 


